February 3, 2009
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
In the Matter of the Petition of VERIZON NORTHWEST, INC., For Commission Approval of Addition to Non-Impaired Wire Center List

Docket UT-083060
Dear Mr. Danner:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket is the original signed Confidentiality Agreement for Anne Solwick.  

Sincerely,

KRISTA L. GROSS 
Legal Assistant
Enclosures 

cc:  Parties
